
From: Courtney"s
To: Emily Dance
Subject: Clark Creek Drain
Date: December 8, 2021 6:52:48 PM

Hello Emily,
I am unable to attend the meeting about the Clark Creek Drain on Monday as I have an Ag. Society meeting that
night as well. I have a question and I would appreciate it if you could pass it along to the engineer and Council.

I am concerned about the estimated construction costs as presented  in the report. I believe these costs have been
significantly underestimated, as they were in previous versions iterations of this study. Should tenders come in with
costs that are over and above the estimate cost, will property owners be consulted, as ultimately it is us who are
footing the bill. Will there be a future opportunity to raise concerns with Council if the project comes in over
budget?

Thanks very much,
Ian Courtney


